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From: Rhonda Adams [paralegal@stantonandgasdick.com)

Sent: Thursday, February 10, 2011 9.07 AM

To: CorpAddressChange

Subject: Please add the attached E!N to the corporate record on line
Attachments: 20110204155116825.pdf

Thank you very much! Have a wonderful day @

Florida Limited Liability Company
SECOND GENERATION-ORANGE AVENUE, LLC

Filing Information

Document Number L11000012820
FEWEIN Number NONE

Date Filed 01/31/2011
State FL
Status ACTIVE

Principal Address

6220 S. ORANGE BLOSSOM TRAIL
SUITE 400/A
ORLANDO FL 32809

Rhonda Adams

Paralegal to Michael J. Gasdick
Stanton and Gasdick, P.A.

390 N. Orange Ave. Suite 260
Oriando, FL 32801

Telephone (407) 423-5203 x 112
Facsimile (407) 425-4105

rhondaaf@stantonandgasdick.com

Notice of Confidentiality: This e-mail communication and the attachments hereto, if any, are intended solely for the information and use of the addressee(s) identified
above and may contain information that 15 legally privileged and/or otherwise confidential. If a recipient of this e-mail communication is not an addressee {or an
authorized representative of an addressee), such recipient is hereby advised that any review, disclosure, reproduction, re-transmission or other dissemination or use of
this e-mail communication (or any information contained herein) is strictly prohibited. If you are not an addressee and have received this e-mail communication in error,
please advise the sender of that circumstance either by reply e-mail or by welephone a (407} 423-5203, immediately delete this e-mail communication trom any
computer and destroy all physical copes of same.

Replies Filtered: Any incoming reply to this e-mail communication or other ¢-mail communication Lo us will be electronicatly filtaed for "spam” and/or "viruses."
That filtering process may result in such reply or other e-mail communications to us being quaramined (i.e , potentially not received at our site at all) and/or delayed in
reaching us. For that reason, we cannot guarantee tha we will receive your reply or other e-mail communications to us and/or that we will receive the same ina timely
manner. Accordingly, you should consider sending communications to us that are particularly important or time-sensitive by means other han e-mail.

From: Jay Stanton

Sent: Wednesday, February 09, 2011 6:00 PM
To: Rhonda Adams

Subject: FW: EIN
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